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Lost and Found—Please take a moment to peruse our rack of found items to see if anything                    
belongs to your children. Any unclaimed items will be donated on June 21st.   

 

Garden Work Party Invitation— Please join us for a community work party in Happy Valley’s lovely school garden. All are 
welcome to attend for as long or as short a time as you are able. Please pop by and give some love to our diverse and grow-
ing space.  Sign up here: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/happy-valley-garden-work-party-tickets-920422477407?
aff=oddtdtcreator 

2024-2025 District Calendar– The 2024/25 District calendar is available to view at https://www.sd62.bc.ca/news-
releases/district-calendar 

Student Arrival at School—Students should not be dropped off and left unattended at school before 8:20am. Only those 
students who arrive by bus may be on school grounds before 8:20 am without a parent or caregiver.  

Visitors to Happy Valley– a reminder to parents and caregivers that you must check in at the office if you need to enter 
the building at any time during the school day. This is an important part of our safe school plan.  

Early Pick-ups for appointments: Please email your child’s teacher to advise them of the date and time of the pick up and 
make sure to sign them out of the office when you come to pick them up. Students in Kindergarten, Grade 1 and 2 will be 
outside playing from 11:48 to 12:28. Students in Grades 3, 4 or 5 will be outside from 12:28 to 1:08 

Illness: Thank you for keeping your child home when they are sick.  We are working hard to keep our staff and student   
population healthy. 

Upcoming Dates: 
June 26—Grade 5 Farewell celebration at 11:00 am 
June 27—Last day of School! 
June 28—Admin Day—School CLOSED  
 
Hot lunch 
Hot lunch is organized by the HV PAC Volunteers. Please visit happyvalley.hotlunches.net  to order. If you have any questions 
about Hot Lunch please contact the HV PAC at HappyValleyPAC@gmail.com .  
 
A very sincere THANK YOU to all of the PAC volunteers who made Hot lunch possible this year at Happy Valley!  
We appreciate all you do.  
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